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Welcome to our fourth issue of TNRP ‘In the Loop’.  Our aim is to help keep you updated on our 
growing and achieving charity! 
 

We are delighted that Susie Hilton-Jowett, an ex-teacher and phonics specialist, has joined our team of 

trainers. With normally 10 new volunteers attending each of our training sessions, it is very much 

appreciated that Susie is now working with Alison Gilmour and myself.  
  

As always, thanks to our all Volunteers, Supporters and Donors.  Anne Thorley, Chair anne1thorley@aol.com  
 

 

 
NEW BOOKMARK & 
SILVER STICKERS 
“The pupils in year 
three at Heartsease 
primary were thrilled to 
each be handed a 
bookmark. They wrote 
their name on the 
bookmark straight way 
apparently making 
them feel very grown 
up and sophisticated.” 

 

 

Bookmarks can be picked up at Bookbugs 
and Dragon Tales on Timber Hill, Norwich 
 

 

 
 
Spring / Summer  
2020 Style  
 
Wednesday 22 
April 2020 
7-9pm at Vanilla 
 
Only 25 places 
available! 

  
QUOTE 
“I wanted to let you know how much I am 
enjoying my volunteering.  My little readers 
invited me to their nativity at our village 
church, after which we all had Christmas 
lunch together – it was lovely.  A beautiful 
Christmas card from them - a picture of 
them all dressed in their costumes – 
topped things off.” 
                                          Volunteer      

SEE YOU THERE / DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
1. Dyslexia Workshop and  Coffee Morning with Zoe Brown 
Saturday I Feb 2020, 10.30 – 13.30 in the Vernon Castle 

Room, Millennium Library, Norwich   This event is full.  If you 
have already booked/informed Anne, we look forward to seeing you. 
 

2. Spring / Summer 2020 Style  
Wednesday 22 April 2020    7-9pm at Vanilla   
An exclusive, fun and informative fashion event. Your personal 
invitation with full information will arrive soon. 
 

3. Early Summer 2020 Fundraising Brunch at Wymondham 
Rugby Football Club 
Further detail to follow.  
 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO HOLD A COFFEE MORNING OR AN 
OPEN GARDEN EVENT FOR THE NORFOLK READING 
PROJECT? 

 
 

We know the committee and other 
volunteers would love to help you.  
If you joined us at Alison Gilmour’s 
excellent coffee morning last May you’ll 
know what a wonderful event this was and 
it raised £641.  
  

Just fabulous!   

 ATTLEBOROUGH PRIMARY ACADEMY  
Volunteers were surprised and delighted to be presented with a 
special community award trophy and certificate at an end of year 
assembly! Kate Faulkner Assistant Head “We really could not 
achieve half as much as we do without our volunteers. All our 
reading volunteers have said how much they have enjoyed the 
year with us & working with the children. We are so grateful for all 
their support and look forward to seeing them again next term.“ 
    

SHARE YOUR GOOD IDEAS 
Have you found a way to encourage a reticent young reader? 
Let us know and we’ll spread the word! 
 

OUR FUNDRAISING CAMPAIGN  
We are very grateful to Anne Richardson and James Morgan, 
Trustees of the Earle & Stuart Charitable Trust for their 
generous donation to our charity.  We are currently in the process 
of applying for two grants recommended by Volunteers. If you 
have any fundraising suggestions or ideas on newsletter 
content please contact our Editor Lesley.  
lesleypenniket@gmail.com                                   Issue 4,  January 2020  
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